Policy Updates

The General Assembly is temporarily adjourned. The Colorado Supreme Court ruled that they will be able to pick-up where they left off on their 120 days of session, once they reconvene.

Currently, the policy team is focusing our efforts on various COVID-19 initiatives to help consumers obtain and retain coverage. We are tracking policy initiatives from various agencies/bodies:

- Federal legislation (e.g. CARES ACT)
- > DOI Bulletins and Guidance
- ➤ HCPF COVID-19 Related Projects

